
 

 Monthly Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Families:   
 

 
 

In January ​1st graders​ learned what 
garden animals and plants do in the 
winter. We did all kinds of fun 
academic activities about life cycles 
and seasonal cycles. Students even 
wrote their own garden animal poems! 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd graders​ are developing their cooking skills and food literacy. We 
explored flavors, practiced using various cooking tools, read recipes,  
made a hummus snack, even wrote our own recipes! Ask your 2nd grader 
about the snack they made. We will distribute all of the classroom and  
garden recipes we make in a recipe booklet at the end of the school year.  

        If you would like the recipe sooner please inquire and we’ll send it along.   
 

 
   
 
 
 

Kindergarteners ​played a fun game 
of ‘Guess the Vegetable’ in which 
they practiced using describing 
words to communicate to one 
another about what different veggies 
look like.   

 
   
 
 

Until next month, 
    Ms. Megan & Ms. Nicole 

                                                Garden Educators 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 

http://www.hudsonvalleyseed.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HudsonValleySeed/
https://www.instagram.com/hudsonvalleyseed/


 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 


